
YEAR 5 PARENT SESSION, ESCAPE FROM HEATHER GARTH 

FRIDAY 3 MAY 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

Invitation 

Dear Parent/Carer 

You are invited to: - 

Join us for our Year 5 Parent Session on  

FRIDAY 3 MAY 2024 

2.15 PM TO 3.00 PM 

Where, with your child, you will be using a map of Heather Garth School and your child’s 

knowledge of co-ordinates, to find the location of a series of questions.  You will then 

need to crack the code and answer each question before you can move on to the next 

task. Will you make it out of Heather Garth? 

MAXIMUM NUMBER OF ADULTS 2 

We hope that you will be able to join us 

Please go directly to the school hall via the top gate on arrival 

We request that younger siblings/babies are not brought along to the session due to 

health and safety reasons.  

Please return the slip below to confirm your place. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

YEAR 5 PARENT SESSION, FRIDAY 3 MAY 2024 

CHILD’S NAME …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I/WE WILL BE ATTENDING THE PARENT SESSION ON 3.5.24 

I/WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND THE PARENT SESSION ON 3.5.24 

NUMBER OF ADULTS ATTENDING ……………… 

 

 

 

 


